
11/23/21, 11:34 AM PTSA Pulse Newsletter

https://mailchi.mp/8c2bff2aa5a9/ptsa-pulse-newsletter-13475675?e=[UNIQID] 1/5

View this email in your browser

Subscribe Past Issues Translate

https://mailchi.mp/8c2bff2aa5a9/ptsa-pulse-newsletter-13475675?e=[UNIQID]
http://eepurl.com/hBBIBz
https://us17.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=a7fd9cffe0722dee41f53e6ec&id=55e28d31a8
https://us17.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=a7fd9cffe0722dee41f53e6ec&id=55e28d31a8
javascript:;


11/23/21, 11:34 AM PTSA Pulse Newsletter

https://mailchi.mp/8c2bff2aa5a9/ptsa-pulse-newsletter-13475675?e=[UNIQID] 2/5

Virtual Auction!
Last year’s virtual auction was such a fun event, we’ve decided to hold it again this
year. The auction will take place in March, however we are currently collecting tax
deductible donations for items or services to be auctioned. If you would like to
contribute please CLICK HERE.

Cup & Crown is once again offering Holiday Special-Tea Gift Boxes this
season! In partnership with LBSS, 10% of all purchases made by LBSS
members will be donated to the PTSA. Items included in the box set are:
delicious loose-leaf teas, steeping ball, demitasse spoon, mug, and 2 British
treats, all with a festive holiday theme. Boxes are only $40.00 and available
WHILE SUPPLIES LAST! Visit the Cup & Crown website
(www.cupandcrown.com) for more details on boxes, delivery options, and TO
PLACE YOUR ORDER!
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LBSS Safe Routes to School Committee
is Seeking Volunteers
The new LBSS Safe Routes to School Committee is seeking volunteers! Volunteers
are needed to be committee members, and to participate in a Walking audit of our
school during student arrival and dismissal. The committee is part of PTSA.

Safe Routes to School is a DOT and FCPS program that seeks to improve safety for
students as they travel to school, and to increase the number of students who walk
or bike to school. About 20 volunteers are needed for the walking audit before school
on Tuesday November 30. Please send an email with contact information or any
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questions to Michele Richoux at LBSS.SRTS@gmail.com. Everyone (parents,
students, community members and staff) is welcome to help ensure our students are
safe as they travel to and from our school.

Join the Welcoming Atmosphere Walk-
Through at Lake Braddock
Our school will be conducting a Welcoming Atmosphere Walk-Through, a process
that will help us learn how we are currently helping families and others in our school
community to feel comfortable, appreciated, and valued. The Walk-Through will
take place on Friday, December 10th from 8:30am-9:45am.

We are inviting you to join other parents, staff members, and community
representatives to help us look at different aspects of our school and share their
perspective on how welcoming our school is.

As a participant in the Walk-Through, you will be asked to offer your perspectives on
three aspects of a welcoming atmosphere: School Culture and Physical
Environment, Family Engagement Practices and Policies, and Communication. You
will take part in a discussion facilitated by staff from FCPS Family and School
Partnerships. All you need to do is come ready to share your observations and
opinions with the other participants!

The Walk-Through will take approximately three hours total. If a hybrid model is
used, part of the time will be spent touring the building in person (Friday, December
10th - 8:30-9:45) and the rest will be spent in a virtual focus group (Tuesday,
December 14th – 6:30-8:30 pm).

Please respond to Kristin Girardin at kegirardin@fcps.edu by December 6th to
let us know if you are interested and available or if you have any questions.

LBSS Gift Card Drive for the Holidays
You can help give back to the Lake Braddock community this holiday season! You
can support your Bruin community by donating gift cards to give to families in need.
We are looking for gift cards to Walmart and Target ranging in $25 to $50 to help our
families have a joyful season. Gift cards allow families to purchase their preferred
holiday cuisine and gifts for their families. Thank you for your support!

Drop off Locations & Contact information:

Nicole White 703-426-1039 (Middle School Student Services)

Anna Ghafoori 703-426-1064 (High School Student Services)
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Yearbooks on sale!
High school and Middle school yearbooks are now on sale! You can order your book
(including personalization) at yearbookordercenter.com. The Middle School code is
13596, High School code is 5061.
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